
INTO THE WOODS 
April 12, 2011 

By Michael Erlewine (Michael@Erlewine.net) 

 
 
Sun and a good temperature to be outside, and into the woods I went. Not too much happening 
yet but I post this photo of moss on a log.  
 
The long capsules rising up contain the spores. Bright green moss is one of the first signs of 
spring amidst the dry gray leaves of last fall.  
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